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WELCOME TO OLD HOMESTEAD ONE! 
 
 

 
To help you enjoy our neighborhood as much as 
we do, here are a few of our rules and guidelines: 
 

 Bring your beach pass with you to the beach to gain access. 
 

 Clean up after yourself on our beach and in our parks.  
 

 If you dig a hole on our beach, fill it in at the end of the day so evening walkers 
don’t trip. 

 

 Keep boats in the boat lane, to the west of our beach. Do not launch boats from 
the beach. 

 

 Pets are welcome in the neighborhood if they are on a leash. Clean up after them. 
No pets on the beach or in the parks between Memorial Day and Labor Day.  

 

 No fires on the beach. If you use a firepit at your rental home, take care to 
minimize smoke. 

 

 No fireworks without a permit, and only on holidays identified as permissible by 
the State of Ohio. 

 

 Please be mindful of your neighbors when it comes to noise, and keep it quiet 
after 10 p.m. and before 8 a.m.  

 

In other words, treat this neighborhood as you would your own.  Enjoy 
your time in our Happy Place! 
 

– The Old Homestead On–The–Lake Association Board of Directors 
http://www.oldhomesteadone.com 

 


